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we have already placed our request to the government 
thank you very much for your input, we shall maintain our junior staffs and their wages. 

we have already placed our request to the government through the department of children services. 

we requested for food, sanitizers, face masks, and hand washing facilities. the government has 

started to enroll households and we hope the  families we support were enrolled and given priority 

for food distribution. i will  advocate for them at the chiefs and village elders level. 

there are rumors in Marsabit hospital and  sololo hospital of possible case in isolation but testing 

and result will done in  Nairobi. 

let stay hopeful it will be just a common cold and corona virus - ve. 

thank you 

 
 


